
----Original Message----- 
From:***************@corker.senate.gov> 
To: sharynbovat <sharynbovat@aol.com> 
Sent: Thu, Jan 12, 2012 4:01 pm 

Ms. Bovat, 

Thank you for bringing by the information you provided me.  I have checked with our casework 
coordinator on this matter.  Because of the legal nature of this issue, our office is not able to get directly 
involved. However, I am forwarding the information your provided onto the Department of Justice and 
asking that they respond directly to you.. 

        Tennessee Senator Bob Corker 


